Minutes of the Trustees of the Trust Funds
March 20, 2023

Present were Dana Wells, Jilletta Jarvis and Arlene Bassett.
We initialed the copies of payments made since the January meeting.

Jilletta has been re-elected for another three years. She was sworn in
immediately after this meeting.

Per the request of Senior Transportation, we have transferred their
$20,000 into the money market of their choice.

Dana will call Santander Bank to notify them that we will be removing
all funds which will be transferred to Three Bearings Financial. We will
request two checks. The first will be the Cemetery Perpetual Care fund,
and the second will be all other funds. Dana will make an appointment
for the three of us to meet at the bank.

Our next meeting will be on Monday, May 15, 2023 at 6:00 pm.

Respectfully Submitted:

Arlene Bassett - Secretary



